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Hello everyone and welcome to 2015.  As we head into 
the new show season I would like to extend a warm 

welcome to our new members and a thank you to those 
who have re-joined.   

As your new chairman, I am pleased to be a part of this 
amazing organisation and hope to represent your needs 
whatever they may be.  I would also like to welcome two 
new members to the board, they are husband and wife, 
Selena, as your new secretary and Shaun, as 2nd                      
vice-chairman and our webmaster.  This year we have 
some amazing shows coming up including a new                 
location which we haven’t been to for a number of years,           
Palmerston North.  Of course we still have our Auckland 
Shows with our first being March 22 at Kumeu.   

This year I encourage all members to come to a Board of 
Directors meeting if they can as these show a different 
side to the club, and can often help in seeing how we 
come to make our decisions and there is no pressure to 
take on anything.   

Even though we are only at the beginning of 2015, your 
new BOD would also like to start setting show dates for 
2016 as soon as possible.  We would like to hear from 
you, what you would like to see on the show calendar  - 
for example, would you like a show in Tauranga?, Do 
you prefer six ring shows?, What’s the ideal amount of 
shows you would like to see within a show season?, or 
do you know of any venues we should have a show at? 
The options are endless of course but if we have some 
input from members then we can make a step in the 
better direction of pleasing the most important people, 
its members.   

I am easily reachable at the email; chairman@catzinc.org 
or if you prefer to send it snail post then you can send it 
to PO Box 303504, North Harbour, North Shore 0751.   

I look forward to catching up with many of you at our 
first show for the season at Kumeu.   

Matt Tunzelmann 
National Chairman 

“New Website”                     
The new website is coming 

along well and we are        
currently doing the Breeder’s 

Directory ……      

If you would like to be on this 
please fill in and return the 

attached form. 

Provisional 2015 Catz Inc. Show Up-Dates          

22nd March ~ 12th April ~ 30th May ~ 27th June ~                                         

26th July ~ 5th September 

Please keep and eye out on the website as these dates and details may 
change at anytime ~ All 6 Rings ~ Also don’t forget we have the                 

Nine Lives  & City of Sails Shows on top of the dates above 

 

 
 

“Payments”                     

When Making any payments into the 

Catz Inc. bank account please use 

your Membership Number, Name & 

What it is paying for                                   

(ie Membership, show…etc.)                         

We are still receiving payments into 

the account without these details and 

this is making it hard to know who is 

paying and what it is for.   

 “Important Notice” 

There has been a change to the Catz Inc. Show rules  

After a number of requests, the Catz Inc. Board of Directors has decided to 

revoke the show rule of no exhibit shall be shown at a show within 5 days of 

being last shown which will take affect as of 1st March 2015 


